

Milwaukee150 1846) 1996

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

March 17, 2005

Isadore O. Mbadiwe c/o Milwaukee County House of Correction 8885 South 68th Street Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Mbadiwe:

This is to notify you that on March 8, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License be revoked. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a complaint filed by Sergeant John Hogan of the Milwaukee Police Department.

On March 15, 2005 you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License in which the Committee recommended that your license be revoked. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 16, 2005 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear and argued your cause to the Milwaukee Common Council. You were not represented by counsel nor did you file written objections to the recommendation of the Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee and your arguments, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) Nayes to revoke your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License.

Effective with receipt of this letter, your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License is revoked.

ery truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

CCF 041394